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Acting Regional Director

March 2, 2021

Ms. Susan Brown, Deputy Commissioner
Broome County Highway Department

47 Thomas Street

Binghamton, NY 13901

Dear Deputy Commissioner Brown:

RE: REQUEST FOR A SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION
THOMPSON ROAD
TOWN OF WINDSOR, BROOME COUNTY

Thank you for your letter dated February 17, 2022, requesting a speed limit reduction on
Thompson Road, in the Town of Windsor, Broome County.

The Traffic Safety and Mobility Office (TSMO) will perform a review of the area to
assess the current situation and outline opportunities for improvement. We will notify you and
the appropriate agencies of the results of our review.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (607) 721-8734.

Sincerely,

P e

A 7 _
o ( 1- P e R
{ r -
J

Pamela Gendron, P.E.
Traffic Operations Engineer
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(2 Mark O’Dell, Supervisor, Town of Windsor
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OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK
WINDSOR, NY
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